
 TOWN OF PROVINCETOWN - BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
  

  SPECIAL MEETING – FRIDAY, JUNE 13, 2008 
  

JUDGE WELSH ROOM  
 
Vice-Chairman Michele Couture convened the meeting at 9 AM noting the following Board of Selectmen attending: 
Michele Couture, Mary-Jo Avellar, Elaine Anderson  
  
Excused Absence: Austin Knight and David Bedard (Conflict of Interest)  
  
Other attendees:  Town Manager Sharon Lynn  
  
Recorder:  Vernon G. Porter 
  
The following are meeting minutes, in brief:   
  
  
1.         RECREATION COMMISSION – Recreational Fees   
  

MOTION: Move that the Board of Selectmen vote, at the request of the Recreational Commission and 
the Recreational Director Tracy Trewhella, to increase the recreational summer fees as follows:  a) 
VMES students sending or receiving from $100 to $300 for the first child; and each additional child from 
$75 to $100;   b) Non-VMES students to remain the same at $65.  

  
            Motion by:  Mary-Jo Avellar         Seconded by: Elaine Anderson       Yea 3   Nay 0 
  

MOTION: Move that the Board of Selectmen vote, at the request of the Recreational Commission and 
the Recreational Director Tracy Trewhella, to keep the Sports Program fee at the same rate of $50.  

  
            Motion by:  Mary-Jo Avellar          Seconded by: Elaine Anderson       Yea 3   Nay 0 
  
            See attached explanation on fee increases.  (Attachment #1) 
                                   
The Board adjourned to by Elaine Anderson at 9:17 AM. 
  
Minutes transcribed for approval by:  Vernon G. Porter 

                                                 June 13, 2008  


